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Legislation adversely affecting the rights of LGBTQ has skyrocketed over the past few years. The slate of 

legislation includes measures that would restrict LGBTQ issues in school curriculums, permit religious 

exemptions to discriminate against LGBTQ people and limit trans people’s ability to play sports, use 

bathrooms that correspond with their gender identity and receive gender-affirming health care. 

Proponents of these bills say they’re about protecting children, parental rights, religious freedom or a 

combination of these. Opponents, however, contend they’re discriminatory. We will discuss the 

changing laws and precedent in this area of the law.  

 

Speaker: 

 

Ken Falk, Legal Director, ACLU of Indiana 

Since 1996, Kenneth Falk has been the legal director of the ACLU of Indiana.  

A 1977 graduate of Columbia Law School in New York City, Mr. Falk was 

employed by Legal Services Organization of Indiana (now Indiana Legal 

Services) from 1977 to 1996.  At the time he left Legal Services he was the 

Litigation Director of the organization. From 2000 to 2022, Mr. Falk also 

served as an Adjunct Professor of Law at the Robert H. McKinney School of 

Law in Indianapolis. 

In his work with the ACLU, Mr. Falk has litigated and argued numerous 

cases in Indiana and federal appellate courts, including the United States Supreme Court. 

In 1996 Mr. Falk was named a Sagamore of the Wabash and in 2004 he was awarded the David M. 

Hamacher Public Service Award by the Indiana State Bar Association.  In 2006 he was named a 

“Distinguished Barrister” by the Indiana Lawyer. In 2016 he was awarded the Senior Peck Award for 

promise and eminence in the law by Wabash College and was also named a Fellow of the American 

College of Trial Lawyers.  

 

 


